
Lodging Scholarships 
Available  
 
With generous support from the North 
Dakota Community Foundation, NDANO is 
pleased to announce 18 lodging scholarships 
are available to help nonprofit leaders attend 
the 2014 Nonprofit Leadership Conference on May 28-29 in Bismarck. 
 
Eligibility 
North Dakota nonprofit organizations with budgets of less than $500,000 and located 
more than 60 miles from Bismarck are eligible to apply for a lodging scholarship to 
cover one night of lodging at the conference headquarters – Radisson Hotel. 
 
Application Process Opens March 1 
To request a lodging scholarship, complete the following steps: 

1. Go to the conference website:  http://www.ndano.org/training/nonprofit-
training.html/event/2014/05/28/ndano-nonprofit-leadership-conference.  

2. Submit the online scholarship request form.  
3. Complete the online conference registration form. 

 
If you are unable to utilize the online forms at www.ndano.org, call the NDANO office at 
(888) 396-3266 during business hours (Monday-Friday 8 a.m.-5 p.m.).     
 
Award Process 
Scholarships will be awarded on a first-come, first-served basis.  Scholarships will be 
confirmed upon receipt of the conference registration fee for the individual qualifying for 
the scholarship. 
 
Only one scholarship will be given per organization.  
 
Questions 
Call (888) 396-3266 or email office@ndano.org.  
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